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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – The City will be opening a portion of the pier, 
approximately half of the main pier deck (section that is perpendicular to the beach) on 
Wednesday, February 14, 2024.  

As previously reported in the January 25, 2024 press release, the new structural assessment of 
the December 28, 2023 pier damage will not be completed until the March 2024 time frame, 
after the end of the winter storm season, since additional damage may occur from other storms 
this winter.

Due to the damage, once the pier is partially opened, the City will need to continue to monitor 
the pier condition and temporarily close the pier should any adverse weather conditions, 
including high tide and large wave events occur.

Should you have any questions or concerns, you can contact the Department of Public Works 
Engineering Division at (650) 738-3767 or email engineering@pacifica.gov. Thank you for your 
cooperation, and your patience while the City works diligently to ensure the Pier is safe and can 
continue to be an important public amenity.  

For updates on the Pacifica Pier, please visit: www.cityofpacifica.org/pier. 
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